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03 May 2022 

 

Dear Parents 

 

SATs Arrangements 

 

As you are probably aware, your child will be undertaking their SATs next week (9th – 12th 

May). As set out by the government, the testing days are as follows: 

 

Monday 9 May 2022   English grammar, punctuation and spelling papers 1 and 2 

Tuesday 10 May 2022  English reading 

Wednesday 11 May 2022  Mathematics papers 1 and 2 

Thursday 12 May 2022  Mathematics paper 3  

 

 

In order to help them settle and calm any nerves, we would like to 

invite the Y6 children into school at 8.15am from Monday to Thursday. 

As part of this early welcome, they will be offered toast and juice 

between 8.15 and 8.30. If they would like to take up the offer of a 

drink, they will need to bring their own plastic cup please. Please note 

that toast will not be available after 8.30am. 

 

 

This weekend, please encourage them to relax, get plenty of sleep and avoid any last-minute 

revision. The children have worked incredibly hard this year and should feel very proud, as we 

are, of all that they have achieved.   

 

 

Best wishes 

 

Dave Kirkpatrick and Anna O’Leary 

(Year 6 teachers) 
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